
   

 

Contact information: Headteacher – Mrs Hassan. School Office Manager – Mrs Crompton. 

Telephone – 01942 724820    E-Mail – enquiries@.saintoswalds.wigan.sch.uk 

STARLINGS’ ASSEMBLY  

This morning, Starlings’ 

assembly was on the 

theme of Giving all. The 

children and our visitors 

have made pledges 

which are hanging as 

leaves on our pledge tree 

which is in the school 

entrance for everyone to 

see. Well done to the 

children and staff for a 

super assembly.  

FIRST AID 

Starlings have had their 

First Aid training session 

this afternoon learning 

how to do CPR, use a 

defibrillator and bandage 

effectively.  

YEAR 4 GIRLS’ FOOTBALL 

Well done to the girls who 

represented us at this 

tournament last week – 

they took part in football 

drills and won a number of 

games.  

BINGO 

Thank you to everyone 

who attended the Easter 

Bingo games last night- 

we’ve had lots of positive 

feedback. All money 

raised by the PTA goes 

back to the children in 

school with the 

purchases made.  

EASTER RAFFLE 

This will be held on 

Wednesday morning. 

Tickets are £1 a strip.  

BLACKBIRDS’ ASSEMBLY 

Next Wednesday is 

Blackbirds’ assembly. 

Hall doors open at 9am, 

tea and coffee are 

available and the 

assembly starts at 

9.10am.  

EASTER HOLIDAY 

School closes next 

Wednesday 27th March at 

3.30pm and re-opens at 

8.50am prompt on 

Monday 15th April.  

Have a lovely weekend 

and enjoy the Easter 

Break. All the staff wish 

you a Happy and a Holy 

Easter.  

 

 
 

 

 

WEDNESDAY’S WORD “PRAISE”  LOVE JESUS, LOVE LEARNING, LOVE EACH OTHER. 

OZZIE’S NEWS – 22.03.24 

 

 

 

 

The Ozzie’s Way 

Champions 

These children have all 

contributed towards 

making our school HAPPY 

this week. A big “well 

done” and “thank you “ to 

them.  

 

Eaglets – Martha W 

Owlets – Alice C 

Sparrows – Finn B 

Robins – Elliot H 

Blackbirds – Lucas A 

Starlings – Louie B 

Magpies – Charlotte A 

Seagulls – Sebastian V 

Owls- Caitlyn D 

Eagles – Sophia B  

 

MASS AT ST OSWALD’S  

Please see the Church 

website or Facebook page 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


